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Some news hot off the press from the Nuthurst 
Community Speedwatch team 

 

Sussex Police have been in touch requesting our support as 
they are concerned about the increase in traffic speeds and 
anti-social driving since the second lockdown started. The 
Nuthurst CSW team have been authorised to carry on with 
their activity in strict accordance with the Sussex Police risk 
assessments and Covid-19 guidance. We can expect a full 
program of sessions over the coming weeks at the known 
hotspots around the parish.  All sites deployed for 
Speedwatch must be approved by the police before sessions 
can take place and we have a newly approved location at 
Monks Gate which will be monitored over the coming weeks.  

Finally, if you would like more information on Speedwatch or 
would  like to volunteer please contact the local team at 
https://www.communityspeedwatch.org/FRONT-Main.php 


